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March 28, 1985 

Department of Plant Pathology 

Throckmorton Hall 
Manhattan, Kansas 66506 
913-532-6176 

Mr. Craig Wilson 
Fungal Genetics Stock Center 
Humboldt State University Foundation 
P.O. Box 4300 
Arcata, California 95521-2400 

Dear Craig, 

Enclosed please find copies of the deposit slips for the 
strains I submitted to you some time ago as well as a manuscript 
describing their synthesis and uses which was submitted for 
publication to Genetica in December. The rearrangement strains 
that were marked with fl would be more fertile than their fl+ 
counterparts and are particularly useful when scoring rearrangements 
derived from the BLNC-1 complex. 

Please accept my apologies for the delays in getting thi s 
material to you. 

Sincerely yours, 

fJ .. ~ 
Jolfn ~Lesl ie 
Assi stant Professor 
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